
Congress is considering cuts to 
Medicaid of up to $880 billion.

This is URGENT – Congress is expected to act by mid-April

Take action: PhysiciansForMedicaid.org

Send a letter to your Members of Congress today 

explaining how important Medicaid is to the 

health and well-being of millions of Americans 

just like you.


